SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND
THE EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Warsaw, November 20, 2014

Mr Vannino CHITI
Chairman of the Standing Committee on EU Policies
Senate of the Republic

Mr Michele BORDO
Chairman of the Standing Committee on EU Policies
Chamber of Deputies

Dear Colleagues,

As regards the draft COSAC Contribution I would like to make only one general remark:
it should be concise and much less detailed.

In my opinion, the COSAC Contribution - as a document addressed to EU Institutions - has to
concentrate on most crucial and current issues to be debated on the COSAC forum, and in
order to fulfill its role should be as brief as possible.

[ am looking forward to meeting you in the forthcoming COSAC in Rome.

Yours sincerely,

W/
Edmunlei‘t't\ﬁzrodt
Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee
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